
Project HVAC IFB 2022-06 

ADDENDUM #3 

 

The City of Decatur is holding a second opportunity for a mandatory pre-bid meeting on 

Monday, December 12, 2022, at 9AM located at 555 E. Wood St, Decatur, IL 62523. 

 

This meeting is mandatory to bid the HVAC project, however, if contractors attended the first 

pre-bid meeting held on Monday, December 5, 2022, at 9AM they are not required to attend 

this one, however, they are welcome to attend.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Lacie Elzy, MBA 

Transit Administrator 

City of Decatur 

555 E. Wood St.  

Lelzy@decaturil.gov 

217.542.3559 

mailto:Lelzy@decaturil.gov

